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From: Julia Mulligan   

Sent: Wednesday, 27 September 2017 12:23 

To: @northyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk> 

Subject: Fwd: The Chairman's Breakfast at Conservative Party Conference 2017 

 

Hi ,. Thanks  

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Conference @conservatives.com> 

Date: 20 September 2017 at 19:27:20 BST 

To: "Mulligan, Julia"  

Subject: The Chairman's Breakfast at Conservative Party Conference 2017 

Dear Julia Mulligan 

Please find attached your invitation for the Chairman’s Breakfast on Wednesday 4
th

 October at 

Conservative Party Conference 2017. Reserved seating for the Prime Minister’s speech will be 

included.  

Please note, this invitation is for the recipient of this email only and is non-transferable.  

Please RSVP by Tuesday 26
th

 September to @conservativepartyconference.com. 

Kind Regards 

 

The Conservative Party Conference Team  
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